From: Clerks@vaughan.ca

To: Britto, John

Subject: FW: [External] Yonge-Steeles Development @ 100 Steeles West and 180 Steeles West
Date: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 8:03:28 PM

COMMUNICATION - C84
CW (PH) - July 13, 2020
ITEMS 4 and 5

From: dianaliu26@gmail.com_

Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 3:45 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Cc: Bevilacqua, Maurizio <Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan
<Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>

Subject: [External] Yonge-Steeles Development @ 100 Steeles West and 180 Steeles West

Dear Sirs/Madam,

Please register our strong objection to the proposed development plans at the Yonge & Steeles
neighbourhood for the following reasons:
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The proposed density is between double and triple that allowed in the Seconday Plan.
The proposed height is more than double what is currently allowed in the Secondary Plan.
There has been little or no consultation with the community.
The existing facilities/infrastructure cannot support this large an increase in population.
Most importantly, if this development proceeds, it will add much more to the heavy traffic
congestion that is already out of control in the Steeles/Yonge area.
This proposed development would be detrimental to the health and wellbeing of the people
in the community and the current healthcare facilities would not

Be adequate to address their needs.

The City Officials are clearly not concerned about protecting the health and wellbeing of the
community if they proceed with the above development.

Diana and Steven Liu
Very concerned members of the Thornhill Community



